
 

 

  

 

  

 

June 9, 2021 

 

 

 

Re:  DW 20-112, Abenaki Water Company, Inc. 

Request for Change in Rates 

Amended Procedural Schedule 

 

To the Parties: 

 

On June 2, 2021, following the May 27 technical session, Commission Staff (Staff) filed a report with 

the Commission, as required by the Commission’s secretarial letter dated May 18, 2021.  Staff stated 

that the parties agreed to suspend the June 24 deadline for filing a settlement on permanent rates and 

to cancel the July 1 hearing scheduled on a permanent rate settlement, deadlines which were 

established in the procedural schedule approved by the Commission in its secretarial letter dated 

February 23, 2021.  Staff noted, however, that the parties agreed to work toward negotiating a 

settlement on permanent rates. 

 

In accordance with the parties’ agreement, the Commission has suspended the June 24, 2021 deadline 

for filing a settlement on permanent rates and cancelled the hearing scheduled on July 1, 2021.  The 

rest of the procedural schedule approved by secretarial letter dated February 23, 2021 shall remain in 

effect. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 Debra A. Howland     

 Executive Director 
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